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Mr. David Corliss June 25, 2008
City Manager

City of Lawrence Kansas

City Hall, PO Box 708

Lawrence, Kansas 66044

Re: The Oread Inn;

Request for a vacation of a portion of the Right-of-way on the East side of Indiana
Street.

Mzr. Corliss,

This letter is to provide you with another update related to our request for vacation of the ROW
of the East side of Indiana St.

Since my last letter, the shoring has been placed along the East property line and excavation of
the hard shale below the shoring is nearly to the final sub-grade elevation.

The geotechnical engineer would like to observe the hard shale excavation below the shoring
and analyze how it reacts to being exposed before making his final determination on the offset
distance.

This observation timeframe is not a set number of days, but it will not take more than two
weeks. So rather than continue one week just to possibly continue another week, we would like
to request a continuation of our request for vacation to the July 15t City Commission meeting.

Again, once we have a definitive answer on the location of the hotel and the subsequent width
of vacation of right-of-way we will let you know immediately.

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this process.
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